
“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.” 
 
 

 

 
      

TO: Distribution 
 

DATE: October 19, 2022 

   
FROM: Carolyn H. Morehouse, P.E. SUBJECT: Chief Engineer’s 

Directive – Durable 
Markings Guidance 

 Chief Engineer  
   

 
The attached Department guidance on durable markings installation is adopted effective October 
19, 2022 and will be added to the Alaska Highway Preconstruction Manual in a future revision.  
Incorporate this guidance on applicable projects advertised after October 31, 2022.  
 
Distribution: 
 

Luke Bowland, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Central Region 
Rob Carpenter, Deputy Commissioner, Statewide 
Mike Chambers, Statewide Publication Specialist, D&ES, Statewide 
Al Fletcher, Safety, Pavements and Materials Engineer, Alaska Division FHWA 
Pamela Golden, P.E., Traffic & Safety Engineer, Northern Region 
Lars Gregovich, P.E, Preconstruction Standards Engineer, D&ES, Statewide 
Kirk Miller, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Southcoast Region 
Nathan Purves, P.E., Traffic & Safety Engineer, Southcoast Region  
Jason Sakalaskas, P.E., Maintenance & Operations Chief, Northern Region, 
Sarah Schacher, P.E., Preconstruction Engineer, Northern Region 
Scott Thomas, P.E., Traffic & Safety Engineer, Central Region 
Matt Walker, P.E., State Traffic & Safety Engineer, D&ES, Statewide 
Kirk Warren, P.E., Maintenance & Operations Chief, Central Region 
Marcus Zimmerman, Maintenance & Operations Chief, Southcoast Region 
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